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PRESIDENT 

Tony Toth: 714-244-0352 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 

Greer Fan: 949-690-7326 

 

SECRETARY 

Chris Andres: 714-838-635 

 

TOURNAMENT DIRECTOR 

Marina Pavlovich: 714-838-6504 

 

TREASURER 

Bernie Miller: 714-544-5297 

 

 

CHAIRPERSONS 

 

MEMBERSHIP/ROSTER 

Allen Galera: 714-628-0620 

SOCIAL/ Holiday Party/ Picnic 

/ GETAWAYS 

Rose D’Espoisito: 714-838-4967/ 
714-313-9367 

PUBLICITY 

Chris Andres: 714-838-6395 

HISTORIAN 

Gary Blackburn: 714-386-0069 

BULLETIN BOARD 

Cliff Polston: 714-862-7305 

NEWSLETTER 

Ishwar Chander: 714-478-8851 

SUNSHINE 

Irene Zaleski: 714-544-6698 

PHOTOGRAPHER 

Neil Sherman 714-731-9388 

TUSTIN ACERS CAPTAIN 

Debbie Gilson: 949-338-9114 

WEB PAGE 

Roy Alveyra: 714-734-6773 

EQUIPMENT 

Ralph Roybal 714-730-2185 

  

The Summer heat has arrived which means people are traveling out 
of town or staying in an air conditioned space. The down side is that 
all this traveling and the summer heat will probably reduce tennis 
participation at our courts. One additional consequence of this is that 
there will be no Board Meeting in August because of the difficulty to 
get a quorum. But the various club activities must still go on.  

One such activity is the upcoming BEACH PARTY in San Clemente 
at Rose D’Espositos’ house located a couple of blocks from the 
beach. It is on August 23rd at 1:00 PM. We will play tennis, walk on 
the beach and have a pot luck dinner in her beautiful home (219 
Avenida Lobeiro, San Clemente, CA 92672). Since there is limited 
parking in her neighborhood, make carpool arrangements 
beforehand. Please RSVP to Rose ( 714-313—9367) well before 
August 23rd if you are coming. Don’t miss this fun event.  

Another important activity in August is renewing your TTC 
membership before September 1st. Our annual membership dues will 
remain the same as they have been, but during our last Board 
Meeting your Board voted to require a $5 late fee to anyone renewing 
their membership after September 1st. Allan Galera is your 
Membership Chairman. You need to complete the front and the back 
of our TTC Membership Application form, and mail or hand Allan 
the completed form with your payment. This form can be found by 
going to our club WEB site http://www.tustintennisclub.org/ by 
clicking on the tab called MEMBERSHIP. Call Alan at 714-628-
0620 if you have any questions. NOTE: Tustin Acers should give 
Debra Gilson their application forms and payment. She will give 
them to Allan.  

See you at the courts,  

Tony Toth  
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Picture of the MonthPicture of the MonthPicture of the MonthPicture of the Month    

Thanks Allan for sharing your favorite pictures with us all. 
 
Here are the pictures from Allen & Family from their recent trip around Europe. 

Allan with his wife Pamela and daughters 
- Julietta 16 yo, and Anna 13 yo, at Venice 
Canals, gondola rides 

Cruise ship Holland America in background 
At Rhodes, Greece. 

Inside the Coliseum, Rome Italy 
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At ancient ruins of Pompeii with Mt. Vesuvius 
in the background. 

Top of Florence Duomo (463 steps), Florence, Italy. 

Allan’s attempt at PG13: 
Michelangelo’s David in 
The Academia of Florence. 
 
Good Job Allan !!! 
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Sunshine Chairperson ReportSunshine Chairperson ReportSunshine Chairperson ReportSunshine Chairperson Report    
Please call Irene Zaleski at 714-544-6698/714-721-2690 to report 
how our members are doing. 
 

 

Practical Tennis Tips (from practitioner): 

• Keep ball low. 

• When you are being pulled off the court, hit the ball down the line or throw up a lob. 
When you hit the ball cross-court, your partner will not know what to cover. 

    

Tennis Tips of the MonthTennis Tips of the MonthTennis Tips of the MonthTennis Tips of the Month    

• Give me a call for all of your travel needs. Rose/A Premier Give me a call for all of your travel needs. Rose/A Premier Give me a call for all of your travel needs. Rose/A Premier Give me a call for all of your travel needs. Rose/A Premier 
Travel 714Travel 714Travel 714Travel 714----313313313313----9367936793679367    
    

• I am a licensed Real Estate Broker (DRE Lic. # 01476605). I am a licensed Real Estate Broker (DRE Lic. # 01476605). I am a licensed Real Estate Broker (DRE Lic. # 01476605). I am a licensed Real Estate Broker (DRE Lic. # 01476605). 
For all your Real Estate needs, contact me at 949For all your Real Estate needs, contact me at 949For all your Real Estate needs, contact me at 949For all your Real Estate needs, contact me at 949----683683683683----2248. 2248. 2248. 2248. 
Also contact me for events, groups, and portrait photography Also contact me for events, groups, and portrait photography Also contact me for events, groups, and portrait photography Also contact me for events, groups, and portrait photography 
and to recreate, restore or retouch pictures through and to recreate, restore or retouch pictures through and to recreate, restore or retouch pictures through and to recreate, restore or retouch pictures through 
Photoshop, Photoshop, Photoshop, Photoshop, ----    Alim AkhtarAlim AkhtarAlim AkhtarAlim Akhtar....    

    

InInInIn----House ServicesHouse ServicesHouse ServicesHouse Services    

It is, with a heavy heart, that we acknowledge the passing of Aileen Sherman, a former TTC 
president.  

Also Frank is not doing well. He is at home in Costa Mesa I believe under hospice care. Call 
him at 714-662-6939.  

Thankfully, P.Singh has recovered from his recent stroke.  

 


